
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
3/4/2011 9:58:56 AM 
RE: Fast and Furious 

Interesting. 

From: Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2011 9:45 AM 
To: Michalic, Mark (ODAG) 
Subject: Fast and Furious 

FYI: This story seems to be driving a lot of the reporting: http://www.publicintegrity.org/articles/entry 
/2976/  

Bradley T. Smith 
Senior Counsel to the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Phone: (202) 305-9886 
E-mail: Brad.Smith3@usdoj.gov  
SIP R: Bradley.Smith@usdoj.sgov.gov  
JVVICS: Bradley.Smith@doj.ic.gov  
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